
 

 

Date: August 14, 2017 

 

 

Dear colleagues: 

 

Greetings from SIE UIBE and Best wishes.  

 

On behalf of the University of International Business and Economics we send warm 

wishes to all of colleagues in summer holiday. Thank you for being supportive to 

UIBE School of International Education, your institute has always been a great 

partner to us. Now we’d like to share the information about the arrangement of 

UIBE’s dormitory of the fall semester of 2017. 

 

The New International Education Building has been completed in June of 2017. 

However, west side of this building (including 500 beds) still needs some acceptance 

examinations by Ministry of Education and other relevant government departments. 

Reliable sources confirmed that the west side will come into service by March, 2018. 

However, this year, the enrollment number of Chinese Government Scholarship 

students has increased by more than 400. Therefore, we are still short of dormitories 

in this fall semester. To cope with this unexpected situation, we decided to settle them 

down in hotels near to the university before the west side of dorm building is ready. 

The cost of hotels is much higher but students only need to pay CNY80 for each 

person a day, UIBE will cover the rest of expense. After west building has been 

completed, all of our students will move back to dorms and live in the campus. 

 

Please understand that we resort to unprecedented measure only reluctantly. Thanks 

for your support and please inform the students with our latest changes.  

 

Thank you again for you kind help! 

 

Best regards 

 

School of International Education  

University of International Business & Economics 

 

 

 

 


